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To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk

CCC Consultations <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Dear Sir/Madam,

| object to the building of houses on Brooklands Farm as this will have a negative impact on the whole of Whitstable.

We do not have the infrastructure to accommodate this amount of new houses within our Water and Sewage system,
Schools and NHS services.

You will also be inflicting us an immense amount of traffic to further congest our town which is under a massive amount of

strain already.

We have the right to object to this and it seems you are only doing this to pay for the new Canterbury bypass but will by
building all the houses will then burden Whitstable with the same problem Canterbury already has.

The summers here are gridlocked with the tourists already but to continue to build these houses is simply madness and
only for KCC monetary gain and not at all for the people who already live here and pay taxes to you.

Paul Bignell
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